
 

Season’s Greetings! 

On behalf of everyone at Badlands Gold Course, we would like to wish you and your families the 

very best this holiday season! If it wasn’t for all our wonderful members, Badlands, wouldn’t be the 

same as it is today. We want to say thank you all for your constant support throughout the years. We 

consider you all as our Badlands family and we are very grateful for each of you. To show our gratitude 

we would like to invite all of you, your families, and friends to our Holiday Party January 8th, 2022 at 

12:00pm. Badlands Golf Course will be providing the food. We ask that you call, email or mail us the 

count of how many people will be attending. That way, Heidi can prepare the appropriate amount of 

food. All of us hope to see you there!   

The past 2021 golf season was a little different still then years past. COVID is still an on-going 

battle affecting each, and every one of us differently relating to people’s health, work, social gatherings, 

events, supplies, material, prices, and lead times etc. We pray that all of you stay happy, and healthy this 

fall/winter.  One can only hope 2022 we will finally be able to move past all of this and work our way 

back to the way things use to be.  

The Business does have some big news this year! I’m sure most, if not all have heard Gordy, and 

Heidi will be stepping down as the owners. The Perry children will be taking over the business. Please 

don’t think you won’t see our parents at the course anymore, they will still be around helping us, until 

we get our feet under us. Next time you see them, please take some time to show your appreciation for 

everything they have created. Badlands was their dream, and without it, we may have never created the 

friendships we all have today. Our parents love and appreciate all of you, for helping them create such 

an amazing place, for all of us to enjoy!  

With that, Badlands Golf Course will still be managed in the same manner it has been since 

being established in 1995.  It is very important to us, that the Badlands culture stays intact. The Perry 

children are very interested in improving both the club house, and your golf experience. The next time 

you see any of us kids, please feel free to suggest any changes you would like to see that could improve 

your overall experience.  We look forward to building a future with each, and every one of you. Happy 

Holiday’s!  

Yours Sincerely 

Badlands Family  

 

 

 

 

 

 


